
DVPC Cancellation Policy 

In general, we will aim to maintain the stated worship services, Bible studies and fellowship 
gatherings of the church. However, in the case of severe weather affecting the Draper area we 
will observe the following. 

If the Virginia Dept. of Transportation (VDOT) issues a travel advisory for the Draper area you 
should receive an email instructing you about any schedule changes. There will also be a notice 
posted on the church website DVPCA.org 

We may continue to have worship services and other gatherings, even in inclement weather, but 
some aspects may NOT be occurring as normal: regular music, nursery, Sunday school, etc., due 
to the absence of musicians, nursery workers or teachers. 

We realize that many of our church come from a considerable distance.  You must make the 
decision if you will venture forth. We are also concerned with the accessibility of the church 
grounds and building, the ability of the essential leaders to get there, electricity and heat, etc.  

Generally, as our pastors are close by and eager to provide opportunities for worship and study, 
they will be present - even in inclement weather. But please look to our website and other notices 
to determine if DVPC will be meeting as usual or not. 
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